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Please respond to bret

I write to support the proposed amendment to Rule 3001 and new Rule
3002.1.

As a consumer bankruptcy attorney, I see daily the problems and potential
for (and actual) abuse caused by the current lack of documentation for
debt buyer proofs of claim. The proposed rule would greatly help reduce
these difficulties.

Proposed Rule 3002.1 would truly allow debtors to receive a fresh start
upon discharge, rather than emerging from bankruptcy protections into
immediate problems with their mortgages demanding payment for
unknown fees, costs and charges allegedly incurred during the case.

Take care.
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